
 

QUICK CLIQ – CLOSING ACCOUNT 
FRESH START CANTEENS IS CHANGING THEIR ONLINE 

PROVIDER FROM TERM 3. THE NEW ONLINE PLATFORM 

WILL BE FLEXISCHOOLS. FRESH START CANTEENS AND FLEXI 

SCHOOLS HAVE PUT TOGETHER A WELCOME FLYER WITH 

BONUS CREDIT AS A THANK YOU FOR REGISTERING WITH A 

NEW PROVIDER.  PLEASE SEE BELOW ON HOW TO CLOSE 

YOUR ACCOUNT AT QUICKCLIQ. THE FLYER FROM FLEXI 

SCHOOLS WILL ALSO BE ATTACHED FOR YOUR REFERENCE 

ON HOW TO JOIN OVER THE HOLIDAYS WITH FLEXISCHOOLS. 

Any account closures will need to be completed online via the 
parents QuickCliQ account: 
Login to the account: 
-Go to PROFILE TAB 
-Account Balance Refund and Close Account (bottom of page) 
-Select the Close Account and follow the prompts. 
Outstanding funds will be refunded to the parent within 5-7 
business days. 
 

 

 


